Haden Andrew Baker, a
graduate of Draughn
High School, was
awarded the Larry and
Louise Huffman
Scholarship to aid in his
future education at
Gardner-Webb
University. As a daycare
counselor from Valdese
Elementary School,
Haden’s interests lie in
the education field. He
intends to major in
Social Sciences in

Secondary Education.



